
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

ANNUAL MEETING TODAY 
Everyone is encouraged to stay after the service for our annual meet-
ing. Members age 15 and older will vote, but we’d like all attenders to 
come since we’ll be looking at plans moving forward following Pastor 
Gary’s retirement. Voting is to confirm existing current board members 
Sherm Arnold, Roger Dowling, Olivia Moseley (NMI), Burt Reynolds, Lar-
ry Vanderpol and Linda VanderSys with a Yes/No vote. Brandon Gilden 
is on the ballot as District Assembly delegate. .  

THE CHOSEN AND LENT 2022 
This Wed., March 2 from 5:30-7:30pm, we’ll be marking the start of 
Lent (the 40 days leading up to Easter) by holding a screening of the 
first episode of The Chosen here at CrossPoint. The Chosen is an inde-
pendently funded television series based on the life of Jesus. Come 
enjoy this unique experience of the gospel story as we begin to ap-
proach Easter. Dinner starts at 5:30pm and the screening will start at 
6:30pm. Babysitting (for kids up to grade 5) will also be provided.   

YOUTH 
Youth-at-a-glance is in! Please take a look and save the dates!  Remind-
er that NEXT SUNDAY (March 6th) we’ll be meeting after church. The 
Gildens will be hosting. 

KIDS 
The kids’ St. Patrick’s Day contest is on! If interested, talk to Cristy. Con-
test closes March 13th; it’s only two weeks long so don’t lose any time! 

MEN’S RETREAT 
Today is the deadline to register for the Men’s Retreat March 4-6 at Ce-
dar Springs in Sumas! Cost is $150 (financial assistance available). Regis-
ter online at https://crosspointlynden.breezechms.com/form/329d32 or 
talk to Kyle, Dave or Bob. 

THANK YOU! 
Cristi and I were overwhelmed by your words of appreciation, beautiful 
cards, and generous gifts last Sunday. Thank you to each of you!  We 
love you guys and are excited to see the great things that God has in 
store for CrossPoint Church. Please know we will be praying for you 
and that you have been woven deep into our hearts. Love you all,  
- Gary & Cristi 
 

 

 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Kerry Vasquez 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Arlene Doeden 
1st-5th: Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 
 

Bulletins 
Grant Brickbealer 
 

Greeter 
Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Sara Williams 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Karlene Reynolds 
1st-5th: Brandon Gilden 
 

Bulletins 
Jake DeBruin 
 

Greeters 
Dave & Teri Reed 
 

 

Welcome! We are delighted you are with us today. Our hope and pray-
er is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we worship, 
and that you will leave refreshed and encouraged. Pastor Ryan Fasani 
will be bringing the message this morning. 

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program.  All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages PreK-K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall in the Kids Zone. 

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually and enjoy the life God created us 
for. 

FEB 
27TH 

https://crosspointlynden.breezechms.com/form/329d32


FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360-510-1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

SARAH LINDNER 
PASTOR OF ADULT MINISTRIES 

541-912-5367 
email: pastorsarahnaz@gmail.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
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ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


